
“The Anxious Generation” Book Study
AN OPPORTUNITY  FOR CONNECTION &  CONVERSATION

General Information

September 2024

How to Participate

The Pioneer Institute for Health and Wellness

What: “The Anxious Generation” 
              by Jonathan Haidt, Book Study
When:  Thursday Nights from 6:00pm-7:00pm

October      10: Parts 1 & 2
November  14: Part 3
December  12: Part 4

Where: Hill-Murray School Staff Lounge 
              (in person or on Zoom) 
Why:     To provide an opportunity for connection
               & conversation
Who:    Hill-Murray Parents/Guardians 
              Jenny Vinck, High School Counselor 
              Lisa Valentine, Middle School Counselor 
              Katie Francis, Director of the PIHW 

Please RSVP for this event through this link: "The Anxious Generation" Book Study.
Once we receive your submission, we will send out the guided questions and Zoom link
if you will be joining us virtually. 

If you have any questions, please email Katie Francis at kfrancis@hill-murray.org. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfVzA4n8hRP9rDiVZz8hHRUcQz5D_ohIdux7UM_-uG9e2htpQ/viewform

